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From: Assunta Ferrante
To: Adelina Bellisario
Subject: FW: [External] 3300 Rutherford Development
Date: May-08-24 11:31:30 AM

From: Michael Nathai > 
Sent: Monday, May 6, 2024 5:26 PM
To: Clerks@vaughan.ca
Subject: [External] 3300 Rutherford Development

To whom it may concern,

I am writing this letter regarding the new proposal for 3300 Rutherford Development. I
currently live and have lived in the polling area for over 25+ years, I've seen the area
grow from what it used to be. With this new development of condos, I am personally
strongly against it & I know many neighbours around me feel the same way. Not only
will this development be a disaster for the current citizens here, but it will also
negatively affect the entirety of Vaughan. Crime, Traffic, and Litter will all increase
and is already skyrocketing across the city, these condos will make these issues even
worse. The polling neighbourhood beside the proposed condos is already dirty
enough & filled with litter, and is never cleaned, imagine what the neighbourhood will
look like once hundreds of new people move in. I hope this proposal can be
reconsidered and developed elsewhere as the current commercial plaza serves
benefit to the community & there is lots of opportunity to make this plaza even better. 

Sincerely,

Michael Nathai 
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